
CITY OF NANAIMO
THE HARBOUR^ CITY

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Finance and Audit Committee Meeting
2022-SEP-21

PURSUANT TO "COUNCIL PROCEDURE BYLAW 2018 NO. 7272"

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to "COUNCIL PROCEDURE BYLAW 2018
NO. 7272", that the 2022-SEP-21 Finance and Audit Committee Meeting to be held in
the Shaw Auditorium, 80 Commercial Street, Nanaimo, BC, at 9:00 a.m. has been
CANCELLED.

In its place, a Special Council meeting has been called. Matters that were to be
considered at the Finance and Audit Committee meeting referenced above, will now
be considered through the Special Council meeting. The time and location remain
unchanged.

DEPUTY CITY CLERK
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